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The College of Architecture and Engineering Website team, held a sensitization workshop on 

16
th

 June 2015, at the Civil Engineering Computer labs. The workshop, which also included 

practical sessions, was meant to sensitize the team on ways of improving the College's web 

rankings. 

 

http://cae.uonbi.ac.ke/
http://civil.uonbi.ac.ke/

